
2025 Lawrence County Hazard Mitigation Plan Update 

Public Notice 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Lawrence County Department of Public Safety is in the process 

of updating the Lawrence County Hazard Mitigation Plan. Public meetings will be conducted to 

inform the public about the hazard mitigation plan and to gather public input and participation 

during the 2025 hazard mitigation plan update. The dates, times and locations of these public 

meetings will be outlined in future public notices. The update process is currently active and will 

run through June 2025. If you have questions, please contact the Lawrence County Department 

of Public Safety at 724-658-7485 or lcdps@leoc.net. A copy  of the current 2020 Lawrence 

County Mitigation Plan is located at https://lawrencecountypa.gov/departments/planning-

community-development/hazard-mitigation-plan/. Please send any comments on the current plan 

or recommendations for the new plan to the Lawrence County Department of Public Safety. 
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